
 

 

 

11 January 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
KGV College – ‘A Level Masterclass’ Event 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your son/daughter has been selected to attend KGV College in Southport 
on Wednesday 16, 23 and 30 January 2019 for ‘A Level Masterclasses’ from 4-5pm. 
 
The Masterclasses are an opportunity for students to explore A Level topics beyond what’s covered within 
the school curriculum helping them make future informed decisions for college.  
 
Students must come into school as normal in full school uniform and transport will be provided to and from 
KGV College after school.  Students will leave school at 3pm and return to school at approximately 5.45pm. 
 
Although the trip is outside of school hours we expect exemplary behaviour from our students throughout 
the evening and whilst travelling to and from college.  
 
Please complete and return the attached consent form no later than Monday 14 January 2019 to secure your 
son/daughters’ place. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs J M Galbraith 
Headteacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Please return this consent form to Mrs Paxton by Monday 14 January 2019 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter _____________________________________ to attend the ‘A Level 

Masterclasses on: 

Wednesday 16 January 2019 

Wednesday 23 January 2019 

Wednesday 30 January 2019 

Signed: __________________________________________ Parent/Carer 

Date:    __________________________________________ 


